
HOLY FAITH CATHOLIC CHURCH     Fourth Sunday of Lent      March 22, 2020 

1. CANCELLATIONS CONTINUE:  In following the directives of our Diocese and our 
Bishop, we continue to have all of our Sunday and Daily Masses canceled, as well as all 
Funerals, Weddings, Baptisms, Rite of Solemn Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, 
etc.  We also have all our other church activities and gatherings canceled.  We will keep 
you posted as we receive updated directives from our Bishop. 

 

2. RECEPTION DESK: For the moment our front office is opened from 10am to 3pm to 
answer your calls but we discourage anyone coming to the office unless it is a true 
emergency.  Our phones will continue to be opened throughout the day and you can reach 
us after hours through our answering service.  Be assured we will get your call.  

 

3. MEDIA COMMUNICATION: Please continue to check our website, e-newsletter, and 
parish app for updates and other helpful information regarding how to celebrate and 
observe Sunday, the Day of the Lord’s Resurrection and how to keep it Holy. For those of 
you who use Facebook and Instagram please keep us posted on how you are doing through 
those media forms, otherwise you can contact us via email. 

 

4. PRIESTS & STAFF: Please know that our Priests, Deacon, and all Staff members are still 
working and available to you.  If you wish to contact any of them but do not have their 
contact information, please contact the office or send us an email so we can make it 
available to you. 

 
  PLEASE STAY SAFE AND STAY IN TOUCH! 

  

 


